
4th of July 

 

Do to federal regulations we will not be able to have our fireworks show in the town park as 

always, the display will be on the town property across the street.  It will still be viewed in the 

park, and all other activities will be the same and start at 5:00. Music by Bryan Berhalter will 

start at 5.30, and the sky divers around 8:00 – 8:30.  Hope everyone has a safe and great 

holiday. 

 

                                                                           Thank You 

                                                                           Councilman  Leible` 


